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Dear Fishers High School Families, 
 
On July 28, 2021 from 10am to 4pm the Indiana Immunization Coalition will be onsite at 
Fishers High School to host an immunization clinic during the registration day for 
students. This is a wonderful opportunity for your student to get caught up on their 
immunizations if they are behind, and if you want your student to get their 
immunizations now in preparation for the following school year. This is an optional 
service. If you do not want your student to participate then please do not complete the 
online registration.  
 
Students who participate in the clinic will be vaccinated with all recommended 
vaccinations that are due at the time of the clinic. The Indiana Immunization Coalition 
will look up your student's immunization history, so they know what immunizations your 
student is due for. Vaccines that may be administered include DTaP/Tdap, Hepatitis A, 
Hepatitis B, HiB, Polio, Rotavirus, Influenza, MMR, Human Papilloma Virus, Meningitis, 
and  Varicella. If you want more information on what immunizations are required, please 
see the CDC Recommended Immunization Schedule for Children and Adolescents. 
 
The Indiana Immunization Coalition accepts all insurance (commercial, Medicaid and 
Medicare), and can also provide immunizations for those without insurance at no cost, 
with the exception of the Shingles vaccine.    
 
If you would like to have your student participate in the immunization clinic, here at the 
school, then please complete the online registration form here: 
https://patients.vaxcare.com/registration Enrollment Code IN65942. Please register by 
July 27,2021 so the immunization clinic runs smoothly. 
 
If you need a form in a different language or need assistance completing the 
registration, then please contact our school nurse, Erin Becker RN at 
fhsnurses@hse.k12.in.us or 317-915-4292.  If you need a paper copy of the 
consent/registration form, let us know and we can forward that to you. 
 
*Please note that The Indiana Immunization Coalition will vaccinate with ACIP 
recommended vaccines unless we are contacted for specific vaccine refusal 48 hours 
prior to the clinic via email clinic@vaccinateindiana.org or phone 317-628-7116. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Indiana Immunization Coalition 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/child-adolescent.html
https://patients.vaxcare.com/registration

